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Thursday 12th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had a great start to the new school year and children are now settling into their routines 
and lessons. 
 
We ask that you support your child in having a calm and confident start to the day by ensuring 
they arrive by 8:55am each day.  The school gate will close a little before 9am to preserve the 
integrity of our school’s registers.   If you arrive after this time, we ask you go to the school office 
to register your late arrival. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


